
Minutes LRMTA Meeting, Monday June 2nd, 2003 
 

 Lorrie Wittke brought the meeting to order at the home of Christine 
Rogers.  There were 6 members present.  
 Corrie is the only member to have attended all meetings this year.  
Lorrie will purchase a gift certificate to the restaurant of his choice.  
Congratulations Corrie! 
 Corrie reported that the balance in our chequing account is $1100.13 
and the balance in our savings account (scholarship) is $1450.43. 
 Corrie reported that the May 10th Pop/Duet recital was successful.  
 The adult recital will take place at 10:30 a.m. at the Sterndale 
Bennett on June 7th.  Lorrie and Betty Jo will be convening. 
 A brief discussion followed concerning the Piano Class Festival.  
Students enjoyed the adjudicator, Bente Hansen.  
 We will be holding a practice-a-thon the week of October 6-11th.  
Material will be ready at the September meeting.  Christine and Lorrie will 
solicit prizes.  It was decided to award prizes for most time practiced in 4 
age categories: 8 and under, 9-12, 13-15 and 16 and over.  There will also be 
a grand prize of a $200 gift certificate from A&B Sound for the student 
raising the most money.  Each participant will receive a music pencil.  Corrie 
will take care of ordering 100 pencils.  If you have any questions call 
Christine at 327-2073.   
 Lorrie will be organizing lunch with the RC examiner.  Call her at 381-
1350 if you are interested.  
 Corrie had nothing further to report on the cultural project being 
done by Nathene Arthur.   
 Rina reported that a "pipe organ encounter" for pianists and beginning 
organists will be held in mid-July in Calgary.  Financial assistance is available.  
Call Rina Lichtenwald for information at 380-6135. 
 Members enjoyed a short social following the meeting. 
 
   
 Our next meeting will be a potluck breakfast at the home of Christine 
Rogers on Monday, September 8th at 9:30 a.m. Christine's address is 1621 
Lakeshore Road South.  Call her at 327-2073 for directions if needed.    
  
 

Highlights and Reminders 



 
- Our copy card at Staples is available for photocopies related to 
branch business.  Members must initial their purchases. 
   
- Our website address is:  http://larmta.hypermart.net 

 
- Annual fees are past due.  Local fees (cheques made out to LRMTA) 
are $35 and provincial fees (cheques made out to ARMTA) are $100.   

 
- Call Lorrie at 381-1350 if you are interested in attending lunch with 
the RC examiner 
 
 

Next Month’s Agenda 
 - Regular items 
  - minutes 
  - treasurer’s report 
  - Family Concerts Association 
 - Continuing items 
  - business licenses 
  - CFMTA conference money:  $300 for 2005 
  - old sign board 
  - Rosalyn Soo Mauldin workshop 
  - New members' signboard plates 
  - Darryl Frank presentation on tuning  
  - printing of branch brochure (Corrie) 
  - practise-a-thon 
  - Nathene Arthur cultural project   
 - new items 
  - handouts  
  - recital sign-up 
  - welcome new members  
  - tentative recital dates 
  - possible workshops for the year 


